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From: Wilkie, Valerie

Sent: Friday, July 8, 2016 11:36 AM

To: Wilkie, Valerie

Subject: State Employee Grievance Committee Members Memo

The memo regarding State Employee Grievance Committee Members sent to you from Kim Aydlette this morning was 

sent in error.  Please disregard and accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

Valerie Wilkie 

Program Coordinator, Division of State Human Resources 

 

The South Carolina  

Department of Administration 

8301 Parklane Road, Suite A220, Columbia, SC 29223 

(803) 896-5169 | (803) 896-5050 fax 

 

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Division of 

State Human Resources has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact information. 
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solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the South Carolina Department of Administration. 


